
Thursday, March 22, 2012 
HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 

 
ASB Announcements 
HHS get ready for our final rally of the year.  To get in the spirit of the day wear your class colors for the rally. 
Seniors: Red & Gold, Juniors: Navy Blue, Sophomores: Black, Silver &/or Turquoise, Freshmen, Black, Green, 
or Camo 
Rally Schedule 
Period 1 7:45 - 8:28 
Period 2 8:33 - 9:16 
Break  9:16 - 9:28 
Period 3 9:33 -10:16 
Period 4 10:21-11:04 

Period 5 11:09-12:42 
Rally A: Freshman & Juniors 11:10-11:49 
Rally B: Sophomores & Seniors 12:05-12:42 
Lunch  12:42-1:25 
Period 6 1:30 - 2:13 
Period 7 2:18 - 3:01 

Students 
To help out foster children, the Hanford High Partnership Academy and the Hanford Breakfast Lions are having 
drives to collect suitcases and other items.  There will be a drop off area in the Grangeville parking lot next 
Wed, 3/28 during school hours.  You can also drop off items in any history class.  Items needed are:  suitcases, 
backpacks, school supplies and basic hygiene products. 
 
Seniors:  Graduate Services will be on campus in the Presentation Center on April 10th to deliver caps, gowns, 
and graduation orders.  You will attend your 1st – 3rd period classes then you will report to the cafeteria 4th 
period.  A continental breakfast is planned along with a presentation from a CHP Officer.  Following the 
presentation, caps and gowns will be distributed.  You will need to show identification to pick up your 
announcements.  If you have not placed an order for your cap and gown you should do so immediately by 
contacting Graduate Services directly at 431-2541. 
 
Seniors:  On Thursday, April 12th all seniors will participate in the HJUHSD Senior Ethics Workshop.  
Students are required to ride the bus from Hanford High School to the Koinonia Hall for the event.  The 
bus will pick up students in the service drive at 8:00 a.m. and return to school by 2 p.m.  Students will attend 
their 1st period class, and will be released by their 1st period teachers at 8:00 to board the busses in the service 
drive.  All seniors are to dress professionally for this event. 
 
For seniors wanting to audition for singing the National Anthem at graduation:  Sign up sheets are located in 
Mesa and Gyle’s classrooms.  Auditions will take place in Ms. McGill’s room April 11th during lunch. 
 
Attention all present and future Academic Decathlon team members.  There is a meeting today at lunch in Rm. 
155. 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Everyone is welcome☺ 
 
Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101.  Please bring $3 for lunch 
 

Wisdom 
“Always imitate the behavior of the winner when you lose.” - Unknown 
 

Formulate - Create 
 


